Ann Arbor City Council Regular Session: April 18, 2016 Email Redactions List Pursuant to Council Resolution R-09-386

	Α	В	С	D	E	F	G
		Received					
1	Sent Time	<u>Time</u>	<u>TO</u>	<u>From</u>	<u>CC</u>	<u>Redactions</u>	Reason for Redaction
2	8:11 PM		Derek Delacourt	Chuck Warpehoski			
3	8:15 PM		Jacqueline Beaudry	Chuck Warpehoski			
4	8:20 PM		City Council	Jacqueline Beaudry			
5	10:00 PM		Jacqueline Beaudry	Chip Smith			
					Tom Crawford, Abigail		
6	10:00 PM		City Council	Jacqueline Beaudry	Elias		
7	10:04 PM		Chuck Warpehoski	Derek Delacourt		Phone number	Privacy

From:

Warpehoski, Chuck

Sent:

Monday, April 18, 2016 8:11 PM

To:

Delacourt, Derek

Subject:

CA-2

Derek,

When I pulled CA-2 it was because I had mis-read the response memo. My concerns are addressed.

-Chuck

Chuck Warpehoski
Ann Arbor City Council, Ward 5
cwarpehoski@a2gov.org

c: 734-972-8304

Visit www.chuckwarpehoski.org for Ward 5 updates and to sign up for a Ward 5 email newsletter.

Emails received and sent to me as a Councilmember regarding City matters are generally subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act.

From:

Warpehoski, Chuck

Sent:

Monday, April 18, 2016 8:15 PM

To: Subject: Beaudry, Jacqueline amendment to DC 4

 RESOLVED, That City Council requests that the Disability Commission and Cable Commission review options to provide closed captioning of City Council meetings and other public meetings.

Chuck Warpehoski Ann Arbor City Council, Ward 5 cwarpehoski@a2gov.org c: 734-972-8304

Visit www.chuckwarpehoski.org for Ward 5 updates and to sign up for a Ward 5 email newsletter.

Emails received and sent to me as a Councilmember regarding City matters are generally subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act.

From:

Beaudry, Jacqueline

Sent: To:

Monday, April 18, 2016 8:20 PM *City Council Members (All)

Cc: Subject: Crawford, Tom; Postema, Stephen FW: amendment to DC 4

From: Warpehoski, Chuck

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 8:15 PM

To: Beaudry, Jacqueline Subject: amendment to DC 4

> o RESOLVED, That City Council requests that the Disability Commission and Cable Commission review options to provide closed captioning of City Council meetings and other public meetings.

Chuck Warpehoski Ann Arbor City Council, Ward 5 cwarpehoski@a2gov.org

c: 734-972-8304

Visit www.chuckwarpehoski.org for Ward 5 updates and to sign up for a Ward 5 email newsletter.

Emails received and sent to me as a Councilmember regarding City matters are generally subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act.

From:

Smith, Chip

Sent:

Monday, April 18, 2016 10:00 PM

To:

Beaudry, Jacqueline

Subject:

Amendment to DC 5

Whereas, The 2013 Non-Motorized Transportation Plan (NMTP) Update indicated twenty-one potential locations for future Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) installations;

Whereas, Eleven of these locations remain uninstalled and are not currently scheduled for construction;

Whereas, A dedicated funding source for the installation of RRFBs does not currently exist;

Whereas, The City has been presented with an opportunity to participate in the Changing Driving Culture Study with Western Michigan University, the results of which may improve driver yielding rates at pedestrian crosswalks resulting in an overall increase in safety;

Whereas, The City's cost to participate in the Changing Driving Culture Study is approximately \$150,000;

Whereas, On May 18, 2015 per budget amendment 9, City Council amended the Public Services Administration expenditure budget and the General Capital Project fund revenue and expenditure budgets were increased by \$450,000 to fund the Morehead-Delaware Pedestrian Bridge Project; and

Whereas, The Morehead-Delaware pedestrian bridge project has commenced and has a remaining unspent project budget of approximately \$438,000;

RESOLVED. The City Administrator shall direct staff to remove the concrete sidewalk and steps and reseed the area;

RESOLVED, the City Administrator shall direct staff to work with the staff of the Washtenaw County Water Resources Office in particular and other agencies as appropriate to investigate potential funding partnerships;

RESOLVED The City Administrator shall direct staff of stop work on the Morehead- Delaware Pedestrian Bridge Project;

RESOLVED, The City Administrator shall direct staff to engage with Western Michigan University to negotiate an agreement that outlines the responsibilities of both parties in regards to the proposed Changing Driving Culture Study;

RESOLVED, The City Administrator shall direct staff to proceed with the engineering analysis, prioritization, and installation of additional RRFBs, as identified in the 2013 Non-Motorized Transportation Plan Update;

RESOLVED, That the remaining \$438,000 approved for the Morehead-Delaware Pedestrian Bridge Project be reallocated to projects budgets for the Changing Driving Culture Study (\$150,000) ,the installation of additional RRFBs (\$268,000), and to the removal of sidewalk and concrete steps leading to the former bridge (\$20,000); and

RESOLVED, That Council authorizes the City Administrator to take the necessary administrative actions to implement this resolution.

Chip Smith

Ann Arbor City Council - Ward 5 734-709-2022

Emails sent or received may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act.



Think Green! Don't print this e-mail unless you need to.

From:

Beaudry, Jacqueline

Sent: To: Monday, April 18, 2016 10:00 PM

To: Cc: *City Council Members (All) Crawford, Tom; Elias, Abigail

Subject:

FW: Amendment to DC 5

From: Smith, Chip

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 10:00 PM

To: Beaudry, Jacqueline **Subject:** Amendment to DC 5

Whereas, The 2013 Non-Motorized Transportation Plan (NMTP) Update indicated twenty-one potential locations for future Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) installations;

Whereas, Eleven of these locations remain uninstalled and are not currently scheduled for construction;

Whereas, A dedicated funding source for the installation of RRFBs does not currently exist;

Whereas, The City has been presented with an opportunity to participate in the Changing Driving Culture Study with Western Michigan University, the results of which may improve driver yielding rates at pedestrian crosswalks resulting in an overall increase in safety;

Whereas. The City's cost to participate in the Changing Driving Culture Study is approximately \$150,000;

Whereas, On May 18, 2015 per budget amendment 9, City Council amended the Public Services Administration expenditure budget and the General Capital Project fund revenue and expenditure budgets were increased by \$450,000 to fund the Morehead-Delaware Pedestrian Bridge Project; and

Whereas, The Morehead-Delaware pedestrian bridge project has commenced and has a remaining unspent project budget of approximately \$438,000;

RESOLVED, The City Administrator shall direct staff to remove the concrete sidewalk and steps and reseed the area;

RESOLVED, the City Administrator shall direct staff to work with the staff of the Washtenaw County Water Resources Office in particular and other agencies as appropriate to investigate potential funding partnerships;

RESOLVED The City Administrator shall direct staff of stop work on the Morehead- Delaware Pedestrian Bridge Project;

RESOLVED, The City Administrator shall direct staff to engage with Western Michigan University to negotiate an agreement that outlines the responsibilities of both parties in regards to the proposed Changing Driving Culture Study;

RESOLVED, The City Administrator shall direct staff to proceed with the engineering analysis, prioritization, and installation of additional RRFBs, as identified in the 2013 Non-Motorized Transportation Plan Update;

RESOLVED, That the remaining \$438,000 approved for the Morehead-Delaware Pedestrian Bridge Project be reallocated to projects budgets for the Changing Driving Culture Study (\$150,000), the installation of additional RRFBs (\$268,000), and to the removal of sidewalk and concrete steps leading to the former bridge (\$20,000); and

RESOLVED, That Council authorizes the City Administrator to take the necessary administrative actions to implement this resolution.

Chip Smith

Ann Arbor City Council – Ward 5 734-709-2022

Emails sent or received may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act.



Think Green! Don't print this e-mail unless you need to.

From:

Delacourt, Derek

Sent:

Monday, April 18, 2016 10:04 PM

To:

Warpehoski, Chuck

Subject:

Re: CA-2

No worries, I've had it way to easy from you guys so far. Just in case you ever need it my cell is

cell is

Also, from a staff/manger thank you and the rest of CC for making a unanimous decision on the CA. It helps us motivate staff.

Derek

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 18, 2016, at 8:11 PM, Warpehoski, Chuck < CWarpehoski@a2gov.org > wrote:

Derek,

When I pulled CA-2 it was because I had mis-read the response memo. My concerns are addressed.

-Chuck

Chuck Warpehoski Ann Arbor City Council, Ward 5 cwarpehoski@a2gov.org c: 734-972-8304

Visit www.chuckwarpehoski.org for Ward 5 updates and to sign up for a Ward 5 email newsletter.

Emails received and sent to me as a Councilmember regarding City matters are generally subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act.